
1

Braccio, Nadia

De: Philomena D'Cruz [mrdcruz1221@hotmail.com]
Envoyé: 12 mars 2014 16:40
À: Greffe
Objet: Case Reference numbers : R-3863-2013 R-3854-2013

Dear Mme Pelletier, 
 
I heard that the smart meters were getting installed in our area and that it was not 
good for health. I decided to educate myself and so I attended information sessions on 
the smart meters and the health effects. I found to my astonishment that Research had 
shown the meters which were installed in the US and due to the adverse health issues 
they were fighting and are in the process of changing their meters back.  It seems a 
waste of money and the authorities are callous not to care about how it will affect the 
people. Rumor has it that the meters were already invested in and so there was a lot of 
money at stake. 
 
We refused the installation as we did not want to be radiated with microwaves 
radiation. I was over at a friend’s place who had a meter and in 10 to 15 minutes I felt 
uncomfortable and sick and I had to leave. I would certainly not like to have it on my 
home. Please Madam See that my rights are respected and that I am not forced to 
install it. Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
Philomena Carvalho. 
 


